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Dear John, 

I thought your letter to Paul Close was spot-on. He’s had plenty of warning that something of the 
sort was on the way so he has no excuse for delaying matters further. 

The following points occur to me which I think I need to mention: 

1. When at the GMC, the best contact for information was Katie Harvey, and one of the things she 
said was that a full transcript of the proceedings could be obtained without charge by asking Rachel 
Cooper (0161 2001783) of Field Fisher Waterhouse. It is clearly something we will need to have 
and I wondered if you might apply on the collective behalf of the families. 

2. We spoke about asking the police for the Drugs Register, an important and revealing document 
which presumably you will be applying for. 

3. When in contact with the police, I would be grateful if you would also ask for a copy of Shirley 
Selwood’s police statement which was read out to the GMC (I was there that day). Shirley was by 
step-father’s cleaner/confidante and her statement corroborates much of what I said about Brian’s 
demise. It is certainly relevant amd might prove to be useful. 

Apart from that John, I hope you are enjoying a relaxing bank-holiday with your family. 

07/09/2009 


